
 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to this week’s newsletter which is brought to you by 

‘The News Kids’. School continues to be EMPOWERED this week 

as we all enjoy our weekly learning – send in your pictures of how you 

have been EMPOWERED this week (via dojo)! 

Latest learning:  

Hednesford Community Project  

With the team from Hednesford park, year 3 children walked into 

Hednesford town centre with all their decorations which they had made 

the previous week. It was very chilly. They had lots of fun placing them 

upon the Christmas tree ready for the “Big Switch On this Saturday, 2nd 

December. They were all so PROUD of the beautiful decorations hanging 

and sparkling in the winter sun.  

 

 

Choir club 

Our school choir will be singing at the light 

switch in Huntington tonight Friday 1st 

December. If you would like to join them and 

show some support, please come along.  

 

 

Gurdwara visit 

Year 5 have visited the Gurdwara and they all said it was 

amazing. The children have learnt a lot about Sikhism and 

tasted food in the langar. We were so PROUD of all who 

attended. Thank you, Mrs Whitehouse, for organising this. 

 

 

 

   Volume 12 ’It’s A Purple Thing!’ Friday 1st December 2023 

 



Diary Dates: 
Wednesday 6th December Reception Open Day 9.30am - 10.30am & 5pm - 6pm 

Wednesday 6th December INSET Day  

Thursday 7th December Year 4 Animal Expert visit  

Friday 15th December Christmas jumper day and Christmas fayre (2-4pm) 

Friday 22nd December Break up Christmas 

Monday 8th January 2024 Return to school 

 

Christmas Fayre 
On Friday 15th December, we will be holding our Christmas Fayre from 2pm till 4pm. All 

children should be picked up at 1:45pm by an adult. Any children not picked up by an adult will 

remain in school until 3:15pm. Free childcare is available from 1:45pm-3:15pm. 

As this will be out of school time, please book with Mrs Martin at: 

extendedschool@littletongreen.staffs.sch.uk . (Normal after school club can be booked in the 

usual way until 6pm.) 

*If you would like to book a stall at our fayre, please message the school office or Miss 

Kimberley on Dojo to book at a cost of £20*  

  

Christmas Jumper Day 
On Friday 15th December, children can come into school wearing a Christmas/Winter Jumper. 

Foe this, we are asking for a chocolate donation for our Christmas Fayre. Many thanks. 

 

Christmas fayre donations 
Once again, we are asking every year group to bring in a coloured donation for the rainbow 

tombola stall. Please see below:  

Pre School/ Nursery/ Reception Purple 

Year 1 Red 

Year 2 Yellow 

Year 3 Orange 

Year 4 Green 

Year 5 White 

Year 6 Blue 

 

Any other donations are also welcomed, including any businesses who would like to support our 

school and in return be advertised on our Christmas program. Many thanks for your support.  

 

Reception applications  

The application process has begun for September 2024. The easiest way is to apply online using 

this link (Closing date 15th January 2024):  

https://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/Education/Admissions-primary/Apply/Overview.aspx  

 

mailto:extendedschool@littletongreen.staffs.sch.uk
https://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/Education/Admissions-primary/Apply/Overview.aspx


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Stars of the Week for POSITIVE   

 

Stars of the Week for LOVING 

 

 

Oliver Evans Rosabella Walker Caitlin Crossan 

Ivanashe Mhungu James Elsby Lucy Tenn 

Frances Sutherland Sienna Siviter Charlie Moore 

Kai Harley Harvey Johnson Tyler Garbett 

Poppy Le Poidevin Noah Colbourne All of Cedar class 

Annaliese Locke Anastasia Gough Felicity Glover 

Olivia Dixon Theo Barnett Charlie Gardiner 

Leah Bradshaw Lana Marshall Charlotte Ellis 

Kyle Bradshaw Oliver Kowalczyk Ruby Davey 

Rosie-May Jenkinson Tobias Cook Elliot Ward 

Harry Richardson Forest school – Lucy Evans Sculpture-Lucy Lowe 

Music- Roxanne Kite Cooking-TJ Jones  



 

 

 

 

 

Week Commencing 4th December 2023 

 


